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Response:
Dear Ms Fieldsend

| am writing to object to this planning application.

| live at 6 Leverton Street and our house looks directly down Leverton Place. | am concerned that this
proposed development would significantly alter the historical character of Leverton Place and that it would feel
far more enclosed. The houses on the north side of the lane would have their

with the proposed new windows of the flats being under 10 metres away.

| am also concemed to ensure that any roof spaces created would not be usable as balconies or terraces to
avoid noise nuisance as well as the overlooking of neighbouring properties

It would be a great shame as well to lose the small business space currently in Leverton Place as it has been
home to a number of interesting, creative small businesses in recent years.

Many thanks
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